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   Interpreter’s Café © 
 
 
 

   
Hello friends, 
   It was great to meet with you last 
time and to talk about our 
experience using certain phrases 
and vocabulary. It was a pleasure 
to share the forensic glossary and 
we also learned about translations 
into Spanish. We are learning a lot 
from each other and this will make 
us better interpreters. I hope that 
we can all join next time. We’ve 
already had some ideas for the 
next meeting. Please maintain lists 
of the words and phrases you want 
to talk about and also bring your 
stories and ideas!  
   We will get together again in 
March!  
 
Hasta pronto, 
Jennifer 
 

Eat fruit 


